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To: Our Valued Customers 
 
RE: New Price Notification Effective January 3, 2022 
 
 
 
We have worked hard to control costs and limit the impact of price increases as much as 
possible.  However, external forces related to material costs, freight, and other inflationary 
factors have not subsided.  Therefore, there will be an average weighted increase of 
approximately 5%.  Our goal is to continue to work aggressively to control costs, improve 
our efficiencies, and remain competitive in the marketplace.   
 
Please see the attached file which will serve as your new pricing effective January 3, 2022.   
 
We are also pleased to announce the upcoming release of our DPL122 catalog. By the end 
of November, you will have access to our new DPL122. It includes several new products, 
highlighted on pages 2-3.  Be sure to take a look at our brand-new Dixon patented 
sanitary Clever Clamp on page 595. We hope you find our new catalog useful in locating 
product information as well as technical and reference data. 
 
Thank you for your business.  We appreciate it! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Jones 
Vice President, Sales 


